
DISTRICT PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

MT HOLLY TWP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

What is the District Parent Advisory Committee? 

This committee will be an integral part of implementing our district’s schoolwide plans by 

analyzing how we communicate with families and how we can improve our student’s success 

through partnerships with parents and community. My hope is that we will have productive, 

honest conversations about these topics and use them to plan, make recommendations and 

implement positive change across the district. 

 

When will the meetings take place? 

The meeting schedule and location for the year is as follows: 

Date                                                              Time    Location 

   November 11, 2014                           6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m                Brainerd Library 

   January 15, 2015                                6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.   Folwell Library 

  February 17, 2015                               7:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m   Holbein Library 

 

Please feel free to contact Jim DiDonato, Superintendent, at 609-267-7108 or 

jdidonato@mtholly.k12.nj.us if you have any questions. 
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